Extension of Shipped and Donated orders on Digital Cookie
In order to accommodate later orders for shipped and donated  cookies through Digital Cookie we are leaving the  Digital Cookie platform open through April 28th. This will allow troops to receive proceeds on any late orders, as well as allow these orders to be counted toward girl rewards.
These sales  will be automatically added to the troop’s total in eBudde. Final girl rewards and troop proceeds will be automatically updated to include these orders. 
Contact customercare@gsofct.org for questions or see our FAQ document for more information.
